
2019 Annual Report to the Bishop: Retired Rostered Ministers
Grand Canyon Synod.

This form has been created for retired rostered ministers serving in the Grand Canyon Synod. Please fill it out by March 8, 2019. Bishop Deborah Hutterer looks forward to your responses. After you’ve completed the form, please mail it back to the Grand Canyon Synod ELCA at 1819 E. Morten Ave., Suite 100 A, Phoenix, AZ  85020. You may also complete this form online at: 
http://gcsynod.org/rlreport/. 


What is your full name?



What is today's date?



What is your preferred email address for receiving synod communications?



Of what congregation (please include name and city) are you a member?



If married, what is the name of your spouse?



What is your birth date?



Where and when in the past year did you experience a deep sense of joy?



[bookmark: _GoBack]What are some of the challenges you're currently facing?





Are you open to serving as pulpit supply or interim ministry in the Grand Canyon Synod?



Are you aware of any rostered ministers who live in this synod but are not rostered here? If so, please share their names and contact information so we can keep them connected.






What are you doing to nurture your love for God?






What is one thing that the Office of the Bishop can do to support you in your retirement? Please note any concerns/issues you'd like to share.

